
Addendum  

LA01/2023/0667/F 
1.0  Update 

1.1 On 24/02/2025, the agent submitted 5no. letters of support from 

3no. separate properties. These letters of support are received  

from the following addresses: 141 Torr Road, 148 Torr Road, and 

175 Torr Road.  

2.0 Consideration 

2.1 The 5no Letters of Support have been considered and circulated to 

members.  

3.0  Recommendation  

3.1 That the Committee note the contents of this Addendum and agree 

with the recommendation to refuse the application in accordance 

with Paragraph 9.1 of the Planning Committee report. 

 


